
Covid-19 
Updated 1st July 2020 

As the impact of COVID-19 eases, we would like to make you aware of our 
response. Our priority as always, is to support the health and welfare of our 
customers and staff. We can confirm that we are following the current advice 
from Public Health England.  

We are now opening our Retail, Pawnbroking & Gold buying services on the 
following days/times: 

Monday – Saturday  11am – 3pm 

Closed all day Wednesday 

We will operate a controlled entrance to the premises, with no more than 2 
customers inside at any one time. Hand gel will be provided and we kindly 
request that customers apply this on entry to the shop. 

If you are unable to come to the shop PLEASE DO NOT WORRY. 

Rest assured that 

• your items will be securely stored as normal 
• NO PLEDGED ITEMS WILL BE SOLD DURING THIS PERIOD 

We will reopen fully as soon as we are able, and it is safe to do so. Updates will 
be provided on this web-page. 

If you need to contact us 

• please call 0161 480 3862 during the above opening times. If we are 
unable to take your call, please try again later. 
 

• email us at stockport@jamesbowes.co.uk 
 

 

If you wish to pay via BACS please follow this link  

https://www.jamesbowes.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2018/05/Sending-Payment-Via-Bank-Transfer.pdf 
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